Hi everyone. | hope you’re enjoying this gorgeous Spring weather! It's been so nice to be able to
go outside without a million layers of clothing on. | don’t want to jinx it, but | don’t think we will be
getting anymore snow. Of course, this means it’s the perfect time for outdoor activities like going
to the zoo.

April is almost over which is crazy because it seems like it just began. While | would love for
time to slow down, | am also excited because we are one month closer to ZOOGALA!

The Saskatoon Zoo Foundation has two major events every year, as well as fun family events.
The events are to help raise funds for projects at the Saskatoon Zoo. They support your zoo.
They're goal is to make and create a space for you to enjoy.

Today I'm going to talk about their fantastic annual ZOOGALA. This year it takes place on June
14th, and tickets are already on sale (and going quickly).

The 2019 ZOOGALA is for the Bears! Attending will give you a night of excitement and fun, and
help out the bears as they get ready to settle into their huge new habitat.

The more | hear about ZOOGALA, the more amazing it sounds. Because the gala is held at the
z00, guests have unique access. You can wander around with a drink, and enjoy the company,
the music, the food, the sunset (it can’t get better than a Land of the Living Skies sunset), and
the stars of the show: the animals.

Let’s not forget the meal. Mouth watering and delicious food made by some of the finest chefs in
Saskatoon. Fine dining and entertainment all in one unique setting.

Buy your tickets today for the wildest event in YXE! Be part of it! Tickets are available right here
at saskatoonfoundation.ca.

It's YOUR zoo!

Thanks for reading.

Erin McCrea

Saskatoon Zoo Foundation Blogger




